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May 1, 2023

Dear Community Member,

The California Narcotic Officers' Association (CNOA) Region VII is currently planning for our 37th Annual Enrique 
“Kiki” Camarena Golf Tournament to be held September 8, 2023 at the Dragonfly Golf Club in Madera, California.

We are currently seeking support for our upcoming charity golf tournament and would like to invite you and/or your 
organization’s support in one or more of the following ways.  Listed are the included business advertising 
opportunities that could benefit your organization with your generous support.

$5000 Event Golf Polo Sponsorship – Name and/or logo on shirts; Golf foursome, and large banner displayed
$2500 Event Lunch Sponsorship – Large banner displayed; Digital advertisement on all golf carts
$1000 Corporate Sponsorship – Includes large banner displayed on course
$100 Tee Sponsorship – Includes advertising sign on golf course during tournament
Raffle Prize Donation –  Name of business announced during raffle

The funds raised through your generous donation are used to finance and donate to regional and state level CNOA 
events, and other supported non-profit charities.  Furthermore, your donation goes a long way to fund activities such 
as educational scholarships, training, and most importantly, support to families of an officer who died in the line of 
duty.  With over 6,000 CNOA members statewide and thousands of other law enforcement personnel supported, 
CNOA has for over 55 years been committed to public service, better narcotic enforcement and the continued success 
and safety of all of our communities statewide.

CNOA is a tax exempt 501(c)(6) association with Federal Tax ID# 23-7085962. Any donation made to the California 
Narcotic Officers' Association – Region VII “may be deductible as trade or business expenses if ordinary and necessary 
in the conduct of the taxpayer’s business," however, we suggest that you contact your tax professional for guidance, if 
necessary.

The bottom line is that your generous donation is used to support your local central valley law enforcement in many, 
many ways!  Additionally, we invite you and your colleagues to join us for a great day of golfing, supporting a great 
cause!  Just go to www.cnoaregion7.org to register.

Community support is what keeps CNOA strong, and in turn, enables us to give back to our community.  If you have 
any questions, please contact us anytime.  Thank you very much for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Stover
Steve Stover, Chairman 
Region VII  
E-mail: cnoaregion7@gmail.com

Sergeant at Arms 
DAVE GARZA
FRESNO PD




